
  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern  

RE: Referral Letter for Lireece Deidre Paul   

 

This letter serves to confirm that Lireece Deidre Paul served their teaching 

practice at Sea View Primary School for the period 15 May 2022 to 23 

September 2022. 

 

Their dedication and professionalism is to be commended. 

  

Yours sincerely                                                        
Mrs C.D. Behari                                                                             
DEPARTMENTAL HEAD                                                                                         
SEA VIEW PRIMARY                                                
 


